
FORT BRAGG FIRE PROTECTION AUTHORITY 

141 N. Main Street 
Fort Bragg, California 95437 
(707) 961-2831
Fax (707) 961-2821

To: Isaac Whippy 

From: Steve Orsi 

December 27, 2023 

RE: Fire Tax Funds/Rescue Truck 

STEVE ORSI 
Fire Chief 

The Fort Bragg Fire Protection Authority ordered a new Rescue Truck from Braun Northwest in February 

2022. It is finally ready for pickup on January 22, 2024. We will need a check for the City's share of this 

purchase, which is $81,681.61. The check can be made out to the FBFPA. 

Rescue: 

Change Order #1: + 

$214,641.00 

$ 4,983.57 

$219,624.57 

Sales Tax@ 8.875%: + $ 19,491.68 

$239,116.25 

JPA Share: 

City Share 53%: 

- $85,000.00

$154,116.25

- $81,681.61
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